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Senator Siewert asked: 
 
If workers have been underpaid for the hours they have worked on a SIHIP or CWES project, 
will the government commit to assuring back-pay? 
 
Answer: 
 
CDEP participants engaged in SIHIP projects were paid for all hours worked at or above the 
applicable award rate. 
 
Any hours worked on a SIHIP project, either by a CDEP participant or any other employee, 
are a matter between the individual and the employer.  If a worker feels they have not been 
appropriately paid they can raise the matter with the Fair Work Ombudsman. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


